
 
 

 
Importation of Second-hand Motorcycles 

 
The Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Consumer Protection wishes to 

inform the public, in general and importers of second-hand motorcycles 

in particular, that as per the Consumer Protection (Control of Imports) 

Regulations 2017, only  second-hand motorcycles which are less than 

one year at the time of shipment are allowed for importation.  

 

Moreover, the public and stakeholders are informed that the importation 

of second-hand motorcycles is subject to the following quantitative 

restrictions:- 

 

(a) total restriction on importation for resale; 

(b)  only one auto-cycle (less than 50cc) per individual involving no 

transfer of fund (gift or resettlement); or 

(c)  only one motorcycle of less than one year old per individual 

involving no transfer of fund (gift or resettlement).  
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